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Dear Ms Nyamukachi 
 

 

APPROVAL OF RESEARCH STUDY 

 

The UP Survey Coordinating Committee has granted approval for the research study titled 

“Transdisciplinary research: practice and perceptions of researchers in Africa “. 

 

The proposed research study has to strictly adhere to the associated study protocol, as well as the 

UP Survey Policy and the Ethics Committee of the Faculty of Engineering, Built Environment & 

Information Science instructions. 

 

Please liaise with the Market Research Office in the Department of Institutional Planning 

(carlien.nell@up.ac.za) to officially register the study and to finalise the survey regulations, 

procedures and the fieldwork dates. In order to register the study, the Market Research Office has 

to receive the formal ethical approval letter from the Faculty of Engineering, Built Environment & 

Information Science. 

 

A final electronic copy of the research outcomes must be submitted to the Survey Coordinating 

Committee as soon as possible after the completion of the study. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Prof CMA Nicholson 

REGISTRAR  

CHAIRPERSON: SURVEY COORDINATING COMMITTEE 
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